
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
December 11, 2012     
 
 
Larry Waldrop 
El Dorado Sewer Improvement District 
South Plant 
P.O. Box 1587 
El Dorado, AR 71731 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0033723, AFIN 70-00341 
 Proposed Critical Path Analysis for CAO LIS No. 12-167 
 
Dear Mr. Waldrop: 
 
The Department has received your Critical Path Analysis detailing the progress you 
have made and will make towards achieving compliance with the above referenced 
permit effluent limitations. The Critical Path Analysis included approximate dates for 
completion of ongoing projects at your facility that the Department defines as 
milestones. Please provide documentation verifying the projects have been completed 
by the following dates: 
 

• July 9, 2013 – Pipeline construction is complete 
• July 31, 2013 – Achieve final compliance with discharge limits 

 
Failure to meet the milestone schedule constitutes a violation of the CAO. Please be 
sure to submit a report verifying the schedule has been completed by the 
aforementioned due date. Please notify me immediately in the event that any of the 
schedules may not be completed by the deadline. 
 
Please refer to CAO LIS No. 12-167 in any written correspondence to ADEQ.  Should 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0667 or you may 
email me at bolenbaughm@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Bolenbaugh 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division - Enforcement Branch 
 
 

mailto:bolenbaughm@adeq.state.ar.us

